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 Must Close Its Primate Experimentation Facility 

 

Dear Gov. Kotek and Oregon Officials, 

 

I am writing to ask that you use your power to ensure that Oregon Health & Science 

University closes its notorious primate experimentation facility, the Oregon National 

Primate Research Center. 

 

I support expanding Senate Bill 181 to include ending the use of primates in breeding 

and research. 

 

Please insist that OHSU close the Oregon National Primate Research Center. Thank 

you for your work on behalf of the people of Oregon. 

 

I support expanding SB181 to include ending the use of  

primates in breeding and research. 

 

Sincerely  

Jessamyn Way  


